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Fresno County Elections Department Releases Voters Choice Act PSA 
March 3, 2020 election brings changes for all voters in Fresno County 

 
The Fresno County Elections Department has released an English public service announcement 
(DOWNLOAD HERE) for the Voters Choice Act. Shortly, it will also be available in Spanish, Hmong, Punjabi, 
Khmer, Tagalog, Chinese, Vietnamese and Korean. The Voters Choice Act provides a new Vote Center model 
that will be launched in Fresno County for the March 3, 2020 election. 
 
The Voters Choice Act PSA is available for use between now and the March 3, 2020 election. Please note that 
this PSA applies only to registered Fresno County Voters.  
 
What is the Voters Choice Act: 
The VCA model makes it easier to vote where and when it’s convenient for the voter. All registered voters will 
be sent a ballot in the mail 29 days before the election, so voters will not have to request a vote-by-mail ballot 
in advance. From there, they can mail it, drop it off at a secure ballot drop box or visit one of 50 Vote Centers in 
Fresno County up to 11 days before the election.  
 
For more information, visit votefresnocounty.com. 
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